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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:     CONTACT: Public Works 
December 1, 2023                                                   941-575-5050 

 
MEDIA ADVISORY 

 
The East fishing boardwalk pier at Ponce de Leon will be reopened on December 1, 2023. The West 
fishing pier next to the boat ramp will be closed on December 1, 2023, for construction renovations.   

The contractor will be removing the handrails and adding ADA concrete deck extensions to the 
fishing pier.  The handrails will be reinstalled to accommodate the new ADA improvements.  They 
will be also repairing the piles under the fishing pier. 

The new boardwalk and East fishing pier will be open to accommodate the West pier closure. If you 
have any questions, please contact the Public Works Department at (941) 575-5050 between the 
business hours of 8 a.m. – 4:30 p.m., Monday through Friday. 

 

 

RUN DATE: December 1, 2023  
E-mail:  City Council 
 

 


